Newsletter No 034 o
PAPAKURA
HIGH SCHOOL
17 May 2022

Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

PINK SHIRT DAY
Thursday 19 May 2022
Gold Coin Donation

STAFF ONLY DAY
Ministry of Education Teacher Accord Day
Friday 20 May 2022
School Closed

Papakura High School will be closed on Friday 20 May 2022 to allow staff to take
part in a Ministry of Education Teacher Accord Professional Development
programme for the day.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Nga mihi

Simon Craggs
PRINCIPAL
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